
  
  

 

 

Thank you to Jim Burghart for his demonstration of Glass Gilding and Cutting at the 
October meeting.  It is a fascinating topic. 

It is time once again for our annual meeting and officer elections.  Please consider 
nominating someone to help out our chapter (or stepping up yourself!).  Jim Holmgren will 
give us an update on the Charles Fasoldt Tower Clock in Newburgh. Then we'll have our 
traditional Holiday show-and-tell, so bring your interesting clock-related items and stories.  
This will be followed by… LUNCH!  Yes, for just an extra $2.00 you can celebrate the 
holidays with your horological buddies.  The traditional sandwiches and sides will be on the 
menu.  What a bargain! 

The clock classes are finishing their fall sessions and will begin the winter sessions 
in January. Please see Bill Clarke, Mike Graham or Jim Holmgren about attending. 

IMPORTANT:  Please come to the December meeting with workshop topics you 
would like to see in February.  These are not demonstrations, but opportunities for hands-
on experience offered by experts to help you with your restoration challenges.  Tell us 
where you need help, and bring your project in December. 

 Please note that it’s time for our annual dues ($9.00), so kindly include that in 
your payment below. 

See you all next month (bring a friend …or two.) (Ho-ho-ho!) 

 ---  Chuck 

 

 Name NAWCC# Cost 

Dues        $9.00 

Member      $10.00 

Guest    

Guest    

  Total  ➔  

 

Telephone #:  ___________________  email:  ___________________ (if recently changed) 

 

Free Table:  Half _____ or Full _____  (All mart tables shall display only horological items.  No 

responsibility for items lost, stolen, or damaged.  YOU MUST BE AWARE OF ALL ACTIVITY AT 

YOUR TABLE.  Members are responsible for compliance with state and local tax regulations.) 

 

Please make checks payable to:  Mid-Hudson Chapter 84, NAWCC 

Please send checks to:  Bill Clarke, 32 Ziegler Ave., Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 

Register today and save! Registration is $10.00 in advance, $12.00 at the door. 

Cut out and mail the form below along with your check.  Guests are welcome! 

Mid-Hudson Chapter 84, NAWCC 
 

https://new.nawcc.org/index.php/chapter-84-mid-hudson-chapter-84/17-
chapters/383-chapter-84-news-mid-hudson 

 

===  Saturday, December 14, 2024  === 

Freedom Plains Presbyterian Church 

1168 Route 55, Lagrangeville, NY 12540 

  

Schedule:  Table Set-Up 7:30; Mart 8:30; Annual meeting 10:30; Show-and-Tell follows. Luncheon 

11:30ish. Meeting ends 12:30 (or so…) 

Future Meeting Dates:  For 2025:  February 8, April 12, June 14 



 

 
 

 

 

Directions: 

Freedom Plains Presbyterian Church 

1168 Route 55 

Lagrangeville, NY 12540 

 

From the Taconic State Parkway:  Take the “Poughkeepsie/Route 55/West” exit.  Proceed 

west on 55 to the traffic circle at Stringham Road (about 0.3 miles).   The circle is just after 

the large white church, on the left.  Proceed ¾ of the way around the circle to enter Stringham 

Road, then turn left to enter the parking lot. 

From US 9:  At Poughkeepsie, take the “44/55 East” exit.  In about 2 miles, bear right to stay 

on 55 East.  In about 5.5 miles, you will see the large white church on the right.  Proceed ¼ of 

the way around the circle that is just before the church to enter Stringham Road, then turn left 

to enter the parking lot. 

From I-84:  Exit onto US 9 and travel about 12 miles, then follow the directions above.  Or, 

exit onto the Taconic State Parkway, travel about 9 miles, then follow the directions above. 

 

➔ The meeting room is on the west side of the church, adjacent to the parking lot. 

 

President: Chuck Montrose (845) 706-2646 cjmontrose@gmail.com 

Vice President: John Greeney (914) 213-0969 john.greeney@msmc.edu 

Treasurer: Bill Clarke (845) 452-2510 wjclarke@computer.org 

Secretary:  Mark Nathanson (845) 337-6120 tictocmark@hotmail.com 

Program Director: Jim Holmgren (845) 298-0047 jamesholmgren@gmail.com 

Publicity Director: Mike Graham (845) 471-0074 mhgraham82@gmail.com 

Director:  Dave Ewbank (860) 673-3606 dcewbank@comcast.net 

Director:  Bill DiFrenza (845) 857-3039 bd12578@yahoo.com 

Refreshments Committee:  John Greeney, Bill Clarke, Mark Nathanson 

 

Have ideas for meetings and promoting the world of clocks?  Want to help?  Contact Jim. 
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